
with 41

5 6£ 70 91 12 9 150 114

Administration of Dept 
and Building. Project 
work of 2 senior stu­
dents & research of 2 
graduate students. 
Chairman Library Com­
mittee & Publications 
Committee. Associate 
Referee of Assoc, of 
Official Agr.Chemists 
on Maple products «Cor­
poration. Since Not.10 
Acting Dean & as such, 
member of College Ad­
ministrative & Library 
Committees.

Since Nov. 10 in char# 
of Chem. Bldg. Project 
work of 1 Senior and 
research of 2 graduate 
students.

Chairman Committee on 
Soil Fertility.Directcr 
of Analytical work of 
the Laboratories. Pro­
ject work of 2 Senior 
& research of 2 Gradu­
ate students and in part 
that of one of the 
graduates under Snell, 
also work of 3 graduates 
enrolled in other 
departments.

CHEMISTRY:

Snell, J.F•

McCarthy, J.B.

McKibbin, r.r.

Macdonald College - School of Agriculture. 

Summary of work of staff.

Department and 
Staff.

TeachingCourse
No. First term Other Duties__________ ________ Second term

Per weeTT" No. Total Per week No. Total 
Lect. Lab, wks. Lect. tab• Lect. Lab. wks• Lect. Lab.
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